
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th February  2024  

 

We have been knitting in Nightingales, and the      
children have loved it—so has Mrs Dale! 

Do any of you have any wool, knitting needles or 
crochet hooks that you no longer need? 

Also we have some keen role players… again do 
you have any suitable dressing up clothes that are 
lurking in the cupboards!   

They would be really      
appreciated.   

Thank you.  

 

 

 

Looking at our school’s attendance is such an   
important part of our day, ensuring our chil-
dren are in school, and safe and learning.  

We are sharing with you today, the percentages 
of our attendance per class, since the start of 
this school year.  

Let us see what we can do to improve each 
week! 

 

3B  96.3 

3M  95.8 

4B  94.8 

4G  97.3 

5T  95.4 

5M  93.0 

6H  96.1 

6R  94.4 

Well done Year 

6—They used the 

school’s new 

IPADs this week, 

and showed great    

respect for them.  

Well done. 

 

Heathlane Acade-
my visited us this 
week for a science 
afternoon that in-
volved rockets! 

Brilliant behaviour 
and teamwork, 
and only 1 slight 
dent in the hall 
ceiling! 

We have lots of excited Year 4 children in school—getting 
ready for their overnight trip to Beaumanor Hall next week. 

Miss Thomasson has been busy preparing for this trip and 
everything is now in place to ensure its success. 

If you have any questions at all, please get in touch with the 
school office. Have a wonderful time Year 4! 

 

Are you all ready to start flipping 
your pancakes on Tuesday? 

Our kitchen staff are… 

We will be serving our normal 
main meal on Tuesday, but the 
children will be having pancakes 
for pudding!  

Mrs B wanted to say how   
impressed she was with 3M—
their reading and quizzing 
was amazing this week.  

Well done and keep it up.  

 

On the 1st March, all      
children will be taking part 
in our special sporting 
event! 

All children are to come in-
to school wearing their PE 

 

Well done    
everyone.  

Nearly every 
class has had an 
increase in the 

overall            
attendance    

percentage this 
week. 

4G are our win-
ners this week!                   
Congratulations! 

Wow, the children 
and staff look      
wonderful today, 
wearing outfits that 
‘express themselves’ 

Thank you for all 
your kind donations 
for the children’s 
charity ‘Place2Be’. 

So far we’ve raised 
£85.  ParentPay still 
open for donations.  
Thank you. 




